2016 AUSTRALIAN GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Stewards of the Meeting Document 16
To All Teams, All Officials Date 19 March 2016
Time 16:04

A request has been received from Sahara Force India F1 Team for the Stewards to exercise a
discretion in relation to the Technical Delegate’s report (document 7) and to regard the conduct of
one of its engineers to not be in breach of Article 21.7 of the FIA Formula One Sporting Regulations.

The circumstances were that the engineer entered the paddock at 08:30, one hour before the expiry
of the restricted period. Although he did not do any work whilst in the paddock the Stewards find his
actions breached the article.

The Stewards decline to exercise any authority to providing any dispensation.

In declining to remove any penalty the Stewards took into account the differing circumstances in
previous instances.
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